
I am very concerned over the proposed recommendations made by the  
Canadian Security Administrators  of requiring additional information  
that is required to already make investments. 
 
I would strongly recommend that this proposal be terminated immediately  
as it has no benefit to anybody, already there is to much unnecessary  
information floating around that can get into the wrong hands and also  
could effect us for "the person selling the investment, deems it  
unsuitable for me to invest", what a nonsense that is. 
 
Please act immediately on this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Paul Cornell 


